
Room D4 

Kindergarten News

Important Reminders Homework

Week of April 28, 2025


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: Our sight words this week are “of” and “have”.  
We will continue practicing our reading skills by reading 
our little readers.  Have your kinder read a reader to 
you!  They are doing great!

Writing: We focussed on Asia this week and did not get to 
Africa, so we will be focussing on writing about Africa 
this week..

Math:  We are continuing to extend our learning by using 
larger numbers to compare and order.

May


1st: Rescheduled Kindergarten 

Music Performance begins at 6:30 

(Doors will open at 6:15)


5th: Mt. Pisgah Field Trip


Mt. Pisgah Field Trip coming soon!

I will be emailing parents that volunteered to help out, but a few 
details that might be helpful are that we will likely leave around 
8:45-9:00, so plan to arrive at school around 8:30.  We will return 
around 12:30-1:00.  Thanks again for volunteering your time if 
you were able.

Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Make a list of words with 
digraphs (sh, th, ph, wh, ck, 
ch)


Practice addition and 
subtraction problems.  See 
how quickly you can solve a 
list written by your parents!
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